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WSWS Officer and Committee Report

Summer Board Meeting – August 22-23, 2012
Office or Committee Name: Student Paper Judging Committee
Officer or Chairperson Name:  Guy Kyser

Date of Preparation (include year): July 22, 2012
Committee Activities during the Year:  Eighteen student papers and 15 student posters were presented at the 2012 conference in Reno, and 16 Society members volunteered to serve as judges. We gave five student paper awards in two categories, and five student poster awards in three categories (including one undergraduate award). 
At the 2012 Conference Vanelle Peterson suggested involving a Student Representative in the Student Paper Judging Committee and introduced an interested candidate, Samantha Ambrose of OK State University. Samantha is now an official representative for the Committee.

Samantha conducted an informal survey of students in the Poster Competition; several felt they needed a clearer idea of how the judges evaluate the posters. Another short survey conducted by Cameron Douglass found that many students were not aware of the WSWS Student Site, which has a Presentation Tips page and also makes available the judging template (points for each category in the paper and poster contests). 
Recommendations for Board Action:  None
Budget Needs:  The only budget needs of this committee are to provide monetary awards for the student contest winners at the annual conference. Total award numbers and dollar amounts are based on the number of students participating in the contest per committee rules. The operating guidelines stipulate a monetary award total of $850. If our number of student entries is similar to recent previous meetings, total budget needs (including plaques) should be $1000 to $1200.
Suggestions for the Future:  In the interest of encouraging student participation and having the contest be a useful learning experience, I suggest including a reminder about the WSWS Student Site resources – and maybe links to the sites – in the Call for Papers and in the fall and winter newsletters. This could be an addendum to the Student Liaison report, or maybe Samantha would like to submit a paragraph encouraging students to participate.

With respect to the contest itself, contests in the recent past have gone smoothly and the committee suggests no major changes be implemented.  
Current Committee Members:

Guy Kyser, chair (2014)
Jamshid Ashigh (2013) 

Kelly Young (2015)

Samantha Ambrose (student rep)

Name of Person Preparing This Report:  Guy Kyser
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